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Our Message:
Summer is in full swing and our classrooms are buzzing with energy. 
We hope everyone has a safe and fun Independance Day Weekend. As 
we head into a busy month, we have a few important reminders and 

updates for our families.

For more news and updates, Please download our Procare App or visit our website at www.neaelc.com. You 
can also pick up a copy of our latest edition in the lobby. Thank you for reading!

Happy 4th of July!
We will be CLOSED on Friday, July 4th in 
observance of Independence Day. We hope 
everyone enjoys a safe and fun holiday 
weekend!

Reminders:
Sunscreen: Please remember to send your child with 
sunscreen. We will be spending lots of time outdoors, and 
we want to ensure everyone is safe and comfortable.

Safety and Privacy: For the privacy and safety of all 
children and families, we kindly ask that parents do not 
use FaceTime, video chat, or take photos/videos during 
drop-off or pick-up. These moments are busy, and it's 
important we maintain a secure and distraction-free 
environment

Pick-Up Order Matters
Per DHS standards, if you have multiple children in our 
center, you must pick up the younger child first. This 
ensures our youngest children are accounted for and 
supervised appropriately during transitions.

Teacher of the Month:
Congratulations to Misty!  Misty has been with Northeastern Academy 
since March 2024. She often can be found running from classroom to 
classroom supporting our center as a whole. If you happen to see her be 
sure to tell her "Congratulations!"

9 AM Drop Off Policy:
Please remember our 9 AM drop off policy. This policy is in place to 
ensure a smooth day for our classrooms. Should you need to drop 
your child off after 9 AM please call or email to let us know so we may 
plan our day accordingly unless you've already spoke with 
administration. 

Dates to Remember:

• Saturday Care Pre-Enrollment Begins – July 7th
• Saturday Care Starts – August 9th


